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Nelson House members call for forensic audit 

 Members of the Nelson House First Nation want a forensic audit of the band's finances.

 A group called the Nelson House Justice Seekers have filed an 800- name petition with the Prime Minister's Office and the Minister of Indian Affairs asking for an audit of revenue and spending for the last nine years.

 Vice Chief David Spence has already been charged with fraud and financial improprieties.

 But the group says the Chief and Council have refused to deal with the financial and accountability concerns of band members.

 They want the audit to be done before any referendum on an agreement with Manitoba Hydro for the proposed Wuskwatim Generation Project.

 And they're also calling for at least two years of consultation before the referendum.

 CJOB's Nelson Williams reporting.
